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Wednesday, 18 March 2020
School Open Thursday and Friday
Dear Parents/Carers

I am writing to update you on the position regarding school and the recent government announcement. We aim to keep the school open tomorrow (Thursday) and Friday.
If your child is remaining at home for self-isolation please notify us of this via our attendance line – stating ‘self-isolation’ as the reason. 

Learning resources are now available on our website: https://www.waseleyhills.worcs.sch.uk/coronavirus-independent-learning
We are making every effort to ensure we support our learners, their families and our community. 

Thank you for your continued support.
Yours sincerely
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Headteacher: Mr. A. Roll

School Road, Rubery, Birmingham B45 9EL
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